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To whom it may concern,

Please don't approve the rezoning request to put an RV Park on Peyton Hwy.

We moved here over 50 years ago to be in the country. We enjoy the quiet here. | don't want my front
yard full of people camping. | don't want a whole hillside full of people to be able to look into my yard
all day. We have a nice little view across the street. There is a little herd of deer that lives in the stand
of trees. We enjoy watching them. It is their sanctuary. That will be gone if this Park is built.

We have great grandchildren who visit us often. They are currently free to play in the yard in safety.
We worry that having so many strangers so nearby will compromise their safety. It would be like living
in town. We don't want it to be like living in town. That is why we live in the country.

The people in the campground would be able to look right down into our yard. We sit lower than that
hillside, so privacy fences wouldn't help. Even if privacy fences WOULD help, we don't want to look at a
privacy fence. It's another reason we chose country living.

Also, the traffic is already too heavy. And, since we live DIRECTLY across the road, our driveway would
undoubtedly be used to turn around in a lot.

Our little stretch of Peyton Hwy would see so much use as campers come and go to get to Falcon for
groceries or Colorado Springs for tourist attractions. Again, we are DIRECTLY across the road.

This whole thing would take away peacefulness, and also peace of mind. | feel pretty safe here in my
house. | know | will feel less safe with all those people right across the road. I'd like to finish out my life
not feeling unsafe in my own home. This area is for homes, not businesses.

Sincerely,
Ruth Harris
12919 Peyton Hwy



